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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that taxis and rideshare vehicles must have plates that have red letters and
numbers. (Flesch Readability Score: 70.1).

Requires taxis and rideshare vehicles to have rideshare plates that have cherry red lettering and
numbering.

Creates the offense of failure to display rideshare plates. Punishes by a maximum fine of $250.
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